
‭Pennsylvania Autism Initiative‬
‭2024-2025 Administrator Onboarding Training for PaTTAN Autism Initiative Supports‬

‭Request ID: 691‬

‭Entity Name: Chartiers Valley SD‬

‭Sites: Chartiers Valley HS,Chartiers Valley Intrmd School,Chartiers Valley MS,Chartiers Valley‬
‭Primary Sch‬

‭Thank you for your application for systemic supports impacting classrooms, teachers and‬
‭instructional practices supporting students with autism with your LEA for the 2024-2025 school‬
‭term. Past your initial notice of collaboration, we are issuing this communication with‬
‭subsequent tasks necessary in positioning your LEA/IU/facility to receive technical assistance‬
‭with the start of the new school term.‬

‭Below are the next steps for your involvement with the PaTTAN Autism Initiative for the‬
‭2024-2025 school year.‬

‭●‬ ‭Complete the Administrator Training: You may access using the training link provided.‬
‭After reviewing it is critical to complete the survey at the end to indicate your‬
‭attendance. The training session must be completed by an administrative member of‬
‭the faculty/or coaching designee supporting/supervising the classrooms applying for‬
‭technical assistance 2024-2025. The training session must be reviewed by the close‬
‭of business June 4, 2024.‬

‭○‬ ‭Required: Training Video‬
‭○‬ ‭Required: Training Survey (linked in video description)‬

‭●‬ ‭Share the Link: While only one individual from the LEA/IU/facility needs to complete‬
‭the survey, it’s encouraged to share the training link with team members involved with‬
‭the PaTTAN Autism Initiative and collaborative onsite technical assistance. This‬
‭includes teachers, internal coaches, building administration, and related services.‬

‭●‬ ‭Sign Up for Office Hours: After the training, you’ll have the opportunity to sign up for‬
‭office hours or reach out to your regional leadership team for additional information.‬

‭●‬ ‭Access the Training as a Resource: After June 4, the training will be available on the‬
‭PaTTAN website as a resource to share in your district/IU.‬

‭Your dedication is appreciated, and we are excited to continue collaborating! Please reach out‬
‭with any questions along the way.‬




